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From: Melissa Mawson 
Sent: Tuesday, 5 November 2013 6:03 PM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: Submission to greyhound racing inquiry

Dear Director, 
 
To the Director, 
I think that the industry should be policed and maybe random drug test at race meets. 
Also the breeders should be all registered and random check ups for them too to make sure the treatment of these 
poor puppies is correct. 
Breeders with poor ethics should be named and shamed! and fined and possible goal terms. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Melissa Mawson 

 




